
Elon  Musk  weighs  in  on
Martha’s  Vineyard  migrant
legal battle
In  September  of  2022  Governor  DeSantis  flew  migrants  to
wealthy  areas  across  the  country,  most  notably  Martha’s
Vineyard in an attempt to make liberal locations feel the
impacts of lax immigration policies.

Now, in April of 2024, a federal judge in Massachusetts has
ruled that migrants who were flown to Martha’s Vineyard by
order of Florida Governor Ron DeSantis, can proceed with a
lawsuit against the charter flight company that flew them to
the island.

However, the judge did also dismiss claims against Governor
DeSantis and other political figures named in the suit.

The Massachusetts judge allowing migrants to proceed with this
lawsuit has sparked controversy, as many feel that President
Biden is currently doing this on a larger scale, specifically
targeting Governor Desantis State of Florida.

New data published from the Center for Immigration Studies has
revealed over 320,000 migrants have been flown into Miami,
Florida by order of President Biden.

Following  the  release  of  this  information  and  the
Massachusetts judge allowing this lawsuit to proceed, Elon
Musk weighed in on the controversy.

Musk noted,

“Whatever lawsuit was filed against the flight company and
others who took migrants to Martha’s Vineyard should be filed
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100X against the airlines that did this.

Live by the sword, …”

Whatever lawsuit was filed against the flight company and
others who took migrants to Martha’s Vineyard should be filed
100X against the airlines that did this.

Live by the sword, …

— Elon Musk (@elonmusk) April 3, 2024

https://twitter.com/elonmusk/status/1775347641905193047?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw

